
 You’re invited to  Welcome to Kindergarten! 

 When:  Wednesday May 17, 2023 @ 5:00pm - 6:00pm 

 Where:  Holy Trinity School 

 This event gives children and parents a chance to see what Kindergarten is 
 all about as well as a chance to ask questions about the program. 
 Stations will be set up to explore some of the activities we do in 
 Kindergarten. Please RSVP to the school office by Monday May 15th by calling 
 403-556-9444 or email htsinfo@rdcrs.ca. We look forward to meeting you! 

 Inspired by Christ on a Journey to Encounter, Nurture, and Serve. 


